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Hello Jessica,

Thank you for taking the time to comment on the SEPA DNS 25-017 for the Sol Duc Hatchery
Modifications project. WDFW’s cultural resources staff will follow all appropriate procedures
and upload the report to DAHP’s online WISAARD system once it is finished.

Thanks,

Alex Laughtin (she/her)

Environmental Planner Il

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
Capital and Asset Management Program
(360) 819-3776

Alex.laughtin@dfw.wa.gov

*Please note the email address change. Either “Alex.Laughtin” or “Alexandra.Laughtin” will still reach me
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